
Saturday October 28 

Woodley Park News 

WPCA's fall meeting on Monday will feature Scott Einberger discussing his book, A 
History of Rock Creek Park: Wilderness and Washington, DC. We will also hear a report 
from Ryan Wegman, the Executive Director of Friends of Woodley Park, an organization 
that "promotes urban renewal and investment in Woodley Park's commercial centers, to 
ensure economic stability for its businesses and a safe, beautiful dwelling for its 
people." October 30, 7:30 pm at Stanford. The agenda for the meeting, along with the 
President's report on the past year's activities, are on the website. 

Finally, the meeting will include elections of WPCA officers and other Executive 
Committee members. Officer candidates so far are Carolyn Abbey (President), Jeff 
Myers (VP), Warren Gorlick (Secretary) and Emily Curley (Treasurer). Bill Kummings, 
Katie MacFarlane and I are running for at-large positions. Nominations may also be 
made at the meeting. 

The WPCA Board wants to know what you, the organization's members, want from the 
Association in the coming year. Let me know if you have any thoughts. 

The next Meet Your Neighbors Happy Hour will be at LiLLiEs (2915 Connecticut Ave) 
on Tuesday November 14th from 6 to 8 pm. Complimentary appetizers provided. RSVP 
here. 

The WPCA Board wrote to National Zoo Director Kelly about the Zoo's evening closing 
of the bike path through the Zoo, forcing riders to use the narrow sidewalk through the 
tunnel. Board members spoke with Director Kelly this week and will continue 
discussions to try to work out a solution. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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